WELLSBORO SHADE TREE COMMISSION

FEBRUARY 8, 2016

MINUTES

The meeting of the Wellsboro Shade Commission was called to order on February 8, 2016 in the Council Room of the Borough building at 8:30 am by Howard Rutledge. The Pledge of Allegiance was said by all present.

ATTENDANCE: Members of the Shade Tree Commission present were Howard Rutledge, Peter Herres, Vicki Fox and Scott Nichols. Also present was the water and sewer clerk Teresa Marshall.

PUBLIC COMMENT ON AGENDA ITEMS: None

MINUTES: Peter Herres made the motion to accept the minutes from January 11, 2016 as written. It was 2^{nd} by Scott Nichols.

TREE ORDER FOR SPRING PLANTING: They are looking at planting trees at the ballfield, West Ave, Packer Park and King Street bridge for a total of 23 trees so far. A list was made available for the Commission to see what species were available. The High School will be participating this year.

DINCHER & DINCHER: The bill from Dincher & Dincher for \$6,965.00 has been paid. We also received a thank you card from them.

HAZARD TREE REMOVAL: A list was made up of hazard trees by Peter Herres and handed out. This would be a 50/50 deal with the landowner for payment.

LONG RANGE PLAN: The Commission will have a workshop after next month's meeting and put together a long and short range plan.

PUBLIC COMMENT: None

ADJOURN: Vicki Fox made the motion to adjourn the meeting and Scott Nichols 2^{nd} the motion. Meeting was adjourned at 8:56.

The minutes were respectfully submitted by:

Jesa Marshall
Teresa Marshall